
Business Sponsorship Form for Southeastern Vermont Solar Sprint 

 

For seventh and eighth grade students, the Southeastern Vermont Solar Sprint is a competition to 
create the fastest, most interesting and best crafted solar-vehicle possible. Students will design, build 
and race solar powered cars using engineering skills and principles of science and math, develop 
teamwork and problem solving abilities, investigate environmental issues, and gain hands-on STEM 
skills.  

Your gift helps to provide the necessary materials for middle schools of southeastern Vermont and 
southwestern New Hampshire to build and race vehicles on Thursday, May 29th from 9:00 AM -1:30 
PM, at Living Memorial Park, Brattleboro, Vermont. This regional race is being hosted by 
Bonnyvale Environmental Education Center.  

Please send this form with payment to BEEC, PO Box 2318, West Brattleboro, VT 05303. Checks may 
be made payable to BEEC. 

Business Name_______________________________________________  

Business Address_____________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person_______________________________________________ 

Phone Number _______________________________________________  

Email Address________________________________________________  

 

Level 1 Sponsorship - Up to $199 - Acknowledgement on BEEC’s social media platform  
Level 2 Sponsorship - $200-$499 - Acknowledgements on BEEC’s social media platform and e-news  
Level 3 Sponsorship  - $500 and above - Acknowledgement on BEEC’s social media platform, e-news 
and an ad in the Brattleboro newspaper recognizing your support of this STEM educational event. 

There will be a banner at the event listing all business sponsors. If we are able to meet our goal of 
raising $3000, we will provide T-shirts for all the students listing our business sponsors on the back. 
 
Bonnyvale Environmental Education Center is a registered 501(c)(3) charitable nonprofit educational 
organization located for more than 30 years in West Brattleboro, VT. Please call or write with any 
questions: 802-257-5785 or admin@beec.org.  
 

Thank you for your support of the Southeastern Vermont Solar Sprint! 
 
 


